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Happy March! There’s a lot to look forward to this month!

 


March 12th Daylight Savings Time begins @ 2:00 am. Yay! We will be 
happy to be able to “Spring forward” one hour! Don’t forget to turn those 
clocks back on Saturday night before you go to bed!!  Does anybody 
have to do that anymore???


March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day!     

                                                                                  


March 20th is the official first day of Spring!


Along with Signs of Spring approaching, we’d like to remind you, that it is 
imperative that you put a Monthly AC Action Plan in place to prevent any 
unwanted drain issues. If you are not on the property, we kindly ask that you 
pick a trusted family member/friend to take care of this for you. It’s easy, fast 
and can save a lot of unwanted headaches and possible repair costs. Below is 
what the AC company says are the best practices:

1 Cup of white vinegar poured into your drain first followed by 2 cups of hot 
water! They suggest putting the date on your air filter with a Sharpie to remind 
you to change it every two-three months. That’s it! That’s how easy it is! 


We had a wonderful time at the February Meet & Greet with coffee & Doughnuts 
at the pool area!! There was anywhere from 23-27 owners in attendance!! It’s 
always nice to get to know your neighbors! We have some really great people 
here @ Cordova Greens V!


Although it’s taken longer than we expected, it looks like 6 of the 8 roofs are 
completed and they have begun working on the last two. 


The Elevators in 8703 and 8765 are being update at this time. We’re sorry for the 
inconvenience, but happy to be getting updated elevators!


A special thanks to the Board Members who donated four chairs @ the pool and 
fixed two of the original chairs!


Our Property Management team has informed us that our Annual HOA meeting 
looks like it will be in the beginning of May. A notice of mailing will be sent out. 
Our Annual meeting is the time the community appoints new members to the 



Board so if anyone is interested please make sure you follow the instructions 
that will come in your mailing. 



